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Christmas Break (Dec 24 - Jan 7) - School Resumes January 8

Christmas 
Concert - 1 PM

Christmas 
Concert - 

10 AM & 1 PM

Skating 
KS & 3H

Skating 
2B & 5K

Skating 
KR & 3D

Skating
 2C & 5F

Skating 
1M & 4H

Report 
Cards

Skating 
2W & 5H

Skating KL & 
4S

School Council 
Meeting 7:30 

Skating    
1J & 4W

Skating 
1A & 3P

Follow us on Facebook 
@marybergeronschool

Visit our website @ 
mbelementary.gypsd.ca

Life is better at Mary Bergeron Elementary School!



Christmas Concert
    Mary Bergeron proudly presents:
“A Candlelight Christmas Concert”
There will be three performances in the 
MBE school gymnasium; Wednesday, 
December 20 at 1:00 p.m. and Thursday, 
December 21 at 10 a.m. and 1 p.m. 
Please join us in celebrating the 
Christmas season!

     Lost and Found
Each month, our LOST and 
FOUND is overflowing with 
items. Please make sure to  
label all of your child’s items. All 
items that are NOT labeled will 
be donated at the end of each 
month.
    

Kinette Christmas Hampers
MBE will be collecting non-perishable food 
items and new unwrapped toys for the annual 
Kinette Christmas Hamper Project. Please 
send donations to the school before Tuesday, 
December 12. Thank you for your support and 
kindness!

Information
Check the calendar 
on our website for 
important events. 
We do our best to 
keep it updated with 
information about 
field trips, hot lunch 
and other special 
events.

Purdys Pickup
Thank you for making 
Purdys chocolate 
fundraiser a huge 
success! Fundraiser 
should be ready for 
pick up on the 1st or 
2nd of December. Pick 
up times will be shared 
on the website and our 
Facebook page. 

School Spirit Day
Students and staff are 
encouraged to show their school 
spirit by dressing up for the 
monthly school spirit day. This 
month, the theme is “Pajama 
Day”, on Friday, December 22. 

Merry Christmas
We hope everyone enjoys a fun 
and relaxing  Christmas break! 
Classes resume on Monday, 
January 8, 2024. See you next 
year!


